
Rotary Club of Stockton - The La Rue Vocational & Technical Scholarship  

The Stockton Rotary Endowment (SRE) established the La Rue Vocational and Technical 
Scholarship in 2013. Earnings from the La Rue component of the SRE are used to fund the 
scholarships on an annual basis. The scholarship is awarded for one year, but successful 
applicants are encouraged to reapply in future years. The award presentation may be made at 
one of the weekly meetings of the Stockton Rotary Club or by letter and email to the recipient.  

The successful recipient of this award will be recognized for significant effort to overcome adversity or 
serious obstacles in the pursuit of his/her career goals. In addition, the scholarship applicants must:  

• Be a resident of San Joaquin County.  
• Major in a specific area of Career Technical Education.  
• Enroll in San Joaquin Delta College or another not-for-profit college.  
• Be a high school senior or 18 years old or older.  
• Submit one letter of recommendation from a teacher, counselor, or employer.  

Examples of vocational careers include: Nursing, dental hygienists, medical technicians, electricians, 
plumbers, pipefitters, etc. *This is not an all-inclusive list but to highlight examples for students.  

Please review the online scholarship application for specific requirements and additional 
information; then complete and submit the electronic application including the essay, uploaded 
letter of recommendation, and uploaded transcript.  

The completed electronic application including the essay and the high school transcript must  
be submitted electronically no later than March 31st each year.  

Depending upon the identified use of the award, the money will be presented in the following manner:  

• If used for tuition or enrollment fees a check will be made out to the school or institution on 
behalf of the award recipient.  

• If used for the purchase of books, tools, supplies, etc. a check could be made out to a 
bookstore, vendor or supplier on behalf of the award winner. Under no circumstances 
is the award check to be made out directly to the recipient, unless he/she has 
produced receipts documenting the purchase of identified books, supplies, or 
equipment, etc.  

Please direct any questions to:  

Dr. Kathy Hart, Scholarship Chair  
kathy8311@comcast.net 


